

15 March 2014

Mr John Brouder Chief Executive of NELFT Trust Head Office Goodmayes Barley Lane, ILFORD Essex IG3 8XJ

Dear Mr Brouder,

Heronwood and Galleon Wards at Wanstead Hospital

Further to our recent correspondence, we understand that no beds were closed on the two wards during the winter period.

However, we would be grateful if you could let us have the number of beds which were 'unused' in January and February 2014. Also we would be grateful if you could let us know where the extra 8 community beds, which were recently purchased, are situated.

Yours sincerely,

BERYL THORNTON SCOTT WILDING HELEN ZAMMETT

Chair, Carlton Terrace Chair, Wanstead Society Chair Counties Residents' Association

Residents' Association

WaSRA is an alliance of the following organisations committed to the protection of Wanstead and Snaresbrook

THE CARLTON TERRACE RESIDENTS' ASSOCIATION



